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Information from Beiarn Grotteklubb.
The club is small, but active. A caving course was arranged during the summer. Tollåura was visited. A new bridge was 
built over Rønnåga. Arrangements for children during the “wilderness days” in August were a great success. Also, the 
visit to Trolia was a success. Among the visitors were David and Andrew St. Pierre. A lot of new equipment has been 
acquired during the year.
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